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Motions & Resolutions Passed 
2018 

 
JANUARY 
-A motion was made and passed to proceed with plans for the 250th Anniversary of Keedysville Celebration. 
-A motion was made and passed to pursue purchasing the property at 15 S. Main St. 
-A motion was made and passed to have Town signs and a flag in place in six months. 
-A motion was made and passed to accept the Antietam Tree & Turf proposal for weed treatment for 2018. 
 
FEBRUARY 
-A motion was made and passed to amend the motion made at the October, 2017 Mayor & Council meeting, 
that $600.00 be authorized to create a walking tour brochure, instead be used for programs and expenditures 
for the 250th anniversary. 
-A motion was made and passed to move the regular M&C meeting to the first Wednesday of the month, 
beginning in June. 
 
MARCH 
-A motion was made and passed to accept the revised cost for the pedestrian lighting cost share with SHA, 
with the Town’s share being $315,739.47. 
 
APRIL 
-A motion was made and passed to donate $100.00 to the Ruritan Strawberry Festival. 
 
MAY 
-A motion was made and passed to offer $72,000.00 for the purchase of the property at 15 S. Main St. 
-A motion was made and passed to have the Town fund any shortfalls for the Anniversary celebration. 
-A motion was made and passed to keep the tax rates for FY 2019 the same. 
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JUNE 
-A motion was made and passed to move forward with the FY2019 budget ordinance, as is. 
-A motion was made and passed to donate $500.00 to Fairview Cemetery. 
-A motion was made and passed to donate the chicken for the Wounded Warrior luncheon. 
 
JULY 
-A motion was made and passed to adopt the FY 2019 Budget Ordinance. 
-A motion was made and passed to donate $100.00 to the Town of Boonsboro’s National Night Out event. 
 
AUGUST 
-A motion was made and passed to move forward with the Town sign project as stated in the July minutes. 
-A motion was made and passed to proceed with the Gulf Wars monument in black granite, Patrick Roy’s 
name and leaving space for additional names. 
-A motion was made and passed to place a permanent chain link outfield fence on Brandenburg Field. 
-A motion was made and passed to donate $100.00 to Children’s Village. 
-A motion was made and passed to appoint Mr. Hull as ex officio member to the Planning & Zoning 
Commission.  
 
SEPTEMBER 
-A motion was made and passed to order four replacement pedestrian lights for Taylor Park. 
 
OCTOBER 
-A motion was made and passed to donate $250.00 to Boy Scout Troop 20 for their help with the Anniversary 
celebration. 
-A motion was made and passed to pay James Favata $2,500.00 for the historical video he produced. 
-A motion was made and passed to draft a letter in support of Concerned Citizens Against Rockwool. 
-A motion was made and passed to donate $400.00 to Breast Cancer Awareness. 
 
NOVEMBER 
-A motion was made and passed to contract Steve Smith to repair the stone pillar in the park. 
 
DECEMBER 
-A motion was made and passed to accept the proposal from YourFrontImage to redesign the Town website. 
 


